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New DCFS Guidelines for COVID-19 in
Daycares 
On January 31, 2022, the Department of Child and
Family Services (DCFS) released updates to the Restore
Illinois Licensed Day Care Guidance and License
Exempt School-Age Guidance. Due to the ever-
changing nature of the pandemic, we can expect the
guidelines to change frequently. The Kane County Health
Department is your partner in interpreting the guidelines
to ensure that your facility is a safe environment for
children, families and staff. 

People without symptoms can end isolation after 5 full days and return to the ECE
program if they are older than age 2 and able to consistently and correctly wear a mask
while in the ECE program.
People who once had symptoms can end isolation after 5 full days and return to the ECE
program if they are fever-free for 24 hours without the use of fever-reducing medication
and if symptoms have improved.
For children and staff who are unable to consistently wear a mask when around others
(including all children under 2 years of age) the safest option is to continue to isolate for
a full 10 days.

The updates also clarify the current guidelines and offer specific guidance on Isolating when
sick, and quarantine for close contacts (see pages 16-17). 

DCFS IDPH Guidance Updates for Cases - Isolation
Staff and children who have presumed or confirmed COVID-19 should stay home and isolate
for at least 5 full days and stay away from other people as much as possible.

 
Day 0 of isolation is the first day of symptoms, OR for people who do not have symptoms,
the specimen collection date of the positive viral test.

It is important to note the new guidance for close contacts, summarized in the chart on page
2 of this newsletter.

https://www2.illinois.gov/dcfs/brighterfutures/healthy/Documents/Day_Care_Guidance.pdf
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Reporting COVID-19 Cases in Daycares
It is important to inform the Kane County Health
Department of COVID-19 cases in your daycare so that
we can monitor for outbreaks in the community.

Please promptly report COVID-19 cases using an easy
online survey at: 

https://redcap.link/kaneschoolreport

  

https://redcap.link/kaneschoolreport
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COVID-19 vaccines remain the most effective way
to control the spread of the virus, and greatly
reduce the risk of severe illness, hospitalization
and death. The Kane County Health Department
KaneVax Hub in Batavia offers Covid-19 and flu
vaccines for those aged 5 and up.
  

Don't Wait, Vaccinate!

Kane County Health Department Office Hours and Resources
Did you know that staff from the Kane County
Health Department are available to meet
Monday through Friday via Zoom to answer
questions about COVID-19 mitigation in schools
and daycares? It's easy! Just click on the link to
enter the live video chat. 

Mondays from 10:00 - 11:00 am



Tuesdays from 1:00 - 2:00 pm



Wednesdays from 10:00 - 11:00 am



Thursdays from 10:00 - 11:00 am



Fridays from 10:00 - 11:00 am

If you have questions about the
guidelines for mitigating the spread of
COVID-19 in your daycare, reporting
cases, and more, please visit:

Kane County Health Department
Covid-19 Information for Schools
and Daycares

Our School Team is available to
answer questions via email to:
school@co.kane.il.us

The Midwest Coordination Center connects schools and pre-K programs with testing
services. Increased screening through this program helps communities rapidly address
outbreaks, control the spread of the virus, and keep facilities open. All costs, from
collection materials to shipping and testing, are paid for by the Department of Health
and Human Services. Visit testedandprotected.org for information.

In addition, IDPH offers free COVID-19 testing to all, regardless of symptoms. Walk-in
testing is available at all sites including Aurora at 2450 N. Farnsworth Avenue daily
from 8am-4pm. Visit: https://dph.illinois.gov/covid19/testing.html
  

COVID-19 Testing Resources

For more information, or to schedule an appointment, visit: kanevax.org

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85217644239?pwd=ZjdOeEN4ZlNuaHNqM2RjenhyMHQxQT09
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85217644239?pwd=ZjdOeEN4ZlNuaHNqM2RjenhyMHQxQT09
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85217644239?pwd=ZjdOeEN4ZlNuaHNqM2RjenhyMHQxQT09
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85217644239?pwd=ZjdOeEN4ZlNuaHNqM2RjenhyMHQxQT09
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85217644239?pwd=ZjdOeEN4ZlNuaHNqM2RjenhyMHQxQT09
https://www.kanehealth.com/Pages/COVID-Schools.aspx
mailto:school@co.kane.il.us
http://testedandprotected.org/
https://dph.illinois.gov/covid19/testing.html
http://kanevax.org/

